
  

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRESIDENTS PASSBACK 

Howdy!  

 
Our next meeting is Tuesday, March 8, 2022 at Church of the Holy Apostles (COTHA), 1225 W. 
Grand Parkway S, Katy, TX.  Social time begins at 6:30pm, followed by the meeting at 7pm.  We will 
be supporting Big Event by making fleece blankets for Camp Hope.   

Big Event is the largest one-day student-run service project in the nation.  It began in 1982 as a way 

for students to come together to say “Thank You” to the residents of Bryan and College Station.   In 
2019, there were 18,592 student volunteers serving 2,319 residents by completing yard work, 
window washing, painting and small construction projects.  

The blankets we make will be donated to Camp Hope, an intensive residential program that aims to 
provide a safe space for the victims of trauma and post-traumatic stress in which to experience 

healing.  Please bring 4 yards of fleece material and a pair of scissors.  We will provide the 
instructions and fellowship! 

We hope you will go to College Station for Family Weekend April 8-9, 2022.  Visit with your Aggie, 

shop at Boutique, take in the Maroon and White football game and/or the baseball game … and help 

us man our booth at Boutique!  Watch your email for a Sign-Up Genius and come join the fun!  The 

money we raise goes directly towards scholarships. 

 

 

Becky Miller and Susan Crouch 
KWHAM Co-Presidents 

2021/2022 

March 2022 
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2021-2022 (September – May) Calendar  

 

September 2021 
September 14    Howdy Social 
September 28    Board Meeting 

October 2021 
October 12   General Meeting 
October 26    Board Meeting 

November 2021 
November 9    General Meeting 
November 15   Lunch Ladies at the Brookwood Café – Sign-up sheet at meeting 
November 16   Book Club Meeting 6:30 pm – “Apples Never Fall” by Liane Moriarty 
November 30    Board Meeting/Board Christmas Party 
 

December 2021 
December 1-7   Fall Care Package Delivery 
December 7   The Rustic Brush 6:00 – 9:00 pm - Sign-up sheet at meeting 
December 14   General Meeting 
December 15    Scholarship applications available on website 

January 2022 
January 11    General Meeting/form Nominating Committee 
January 15   Lunch and The Smashed Clay Pottery 
January 18   Class of ’25 - New Aggie Mom’s Happy Hour at Local Bar  
January 22   Winter Federation Meetings 
January 25    Board Meeting 

February 2022 
February 8   General Meeting 
February 12   Trip to College Station – Lunch and George Bush Library Tour  
February 22   Board Meeting 

March 2022 
March 8    General Meeting/Big Event/Present Slate of New Board 
March 14-18   Spring Break 
March 22    Board Meeting 

April 2022 
April 1    Scholarship applications close at 5:00 pm 
April 8-9    Spring Federation Meetings/Parent’s Weekend/Boutique 
April 12    General Meeting 
April 26    Board Meeting 
April 27-May 3    Spring Care Package Delivery 

May 2022 
May 3    Board training/binder handover to incoming Board 
May 17    General Meeting/Scholarship Recipients and Graduate Recognition 
May    Induction of new Board       

 

  ** New Board starts June 1st 2022** 



  

    

Alerts and Reminders 

Our next general meeting will be our BIG EVENT, a community service project.  Most of 

your kids will be serving in the Big Event at the end of March through their 

organizations.  Katy/West Houston Aggie Moms will be helping Camp Hope. Camp Hope 
helps veterans with PTSD. 

We will be making fleece blankets for Camp Hope.  Please get with a friend and EACH 

bring 2 yards of fleece fabric to make no-sew blankets.  Or bring 4 yards of fleece to make a 
blanket.  Bring scissors too!   Most of the veterans that Camp Hope serves are men, please 

bring masculine fleece.  A Camp Hope representative will join our meeting to talk about 

what they do.  We will donate our blankets at the end of the meeting.  If you have high 
school students who need service hours, please bring them! 

More information on the Big Event can be found here https://bigevent.tamu.edu/about/   
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Katy/West Houston Texas A & M University Mothers’ Club is still accepting applications for our 

scholarships!  
 

The scholarships are offered to students whose permanent residential zip code is in the Katy/West 

Houston area. (See application for complete details.) 
 

All applications must be received by 4/1/22.  

 
For more information visit:  

https://katywesthou.aggiemoms.org/scholarship-application/ 
        

 

 

https://katywesthou.aggiemoms.org/scholarship-application/


  

    

 

Trisha Winkle, Education Abroad team and one of our speakers, needs help.  

If any of you have connections that may help, they are bringing the exchange students to 

the Houston Rodeo next weekend, 108 staff and students!  The group in College Station will 

be taking two large charter buses.  Unfortunately, they have not been able to locate an 8, or 
12 – 15 passenger van to rent, with in a 2-hour radius for the Galveston campus kids. They 

are all sold out!  If any of you know or have access to a 12 – 15 passenger, or a minivan 

that holds 8 that would be available for early a.m. Saturday, March 5th and returned early 
a.m. Sunday, March 6th they are willing to gift someone a ticket to the rodeo for that day as 

well!  

If you can help, please email her at twinkle@tamu.edu  

  
February Fun

 

mailto:twinkle@tamu.edu


  

    

March Fundraisers 

 
 

 

Celebrate your Aggie’s special occiasion with our GIG ‘EM yard signs. Perfect for acceptance letters, 

graduation and ring day!  All net Proceeds benefit Aggie scholarships. For more information or to schedule 

your date email jkainer@hotmail.com or kaslisek1@hotmail.com. Place your order or make payments by 

clicking here; 

 https://katy-westhoustonaggiemoms.square.site/product/GetGigd/72?cs=true&cst=custom  

 

 

Get Gigged! 

 

 

 

mailto:jkainer@hotmail.com
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The 2021-2022 KWHAMC Board 

Co-President Susan Crouch susrcrouch@gmail.com 

Co-President Becky Miller rmlmam@msn.com  

VP at Large   
1st VP Membership Kari Snyder KariWSnyder@katyisd.org  

2nd VP Programs Michelle Ross m.ross2004@sbcglobal.net 

Secretary  Lisa Selden ltselden@comcast.net 

Treasurer Tina Costley kwhtreas@aggienetwork.com 

Parliamentarian Janette Gill janette.gill@gmail.com 

 

 

2021-2022 KWHAMC Committees 

Care Packages Eve Schaefer the_schaefers@sbcglobal.net 

Care Packages Wendy Gonzalez wendy_m_gonzalez@yahoo.com 

Get Gigged Jamee Kainer jkainer@hotmail.com 

Get Gigged Leianne Kalisek kalisekl@hotmail.com 

Hospitality Colleen Meloche colleenmeloche@comcast.net 

Ring Crest Heather Tomberlin heatherntomberlin@katyisd.org  

Ways & Means Tiffany Collicott Tiffany.callicott@yahoo.com 

Ways & Means Debbie Slater Dslater89@comcast.net 

Scholarships/Social Tammy Goldreyer goldreyert@aol.com 

Publicity  Lorien Martinez lbaie@yahoo.com 

Fish Link Lori Tally  lori@thetallys.com 
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Don't forget to visit our KWHAMC Online Store @ 

https://katy-westhoustonaggiemoms.square.site/s/shop 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sign up for Rebates to support Aggie Scholarships@ 

https://katywesthou.aggiemoms.org/rebates/ 

 

 

https://katywesthou.aggiemoms.org/ 
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